Dear XXX,

I noticed you have not signed our petition calling for a Convention of States to amend the U.S. Constitution.  As a reminder we are trying to limit the Federal Government’s authority to spend, limit it’s jurisdiction, and to limit the terms of office for members of Congress as well as federal bureaucrats (including judges). 
It seems like everyday we lose more of our freedom because of the increased power the Federal Government has taken for itself over the last several decades and the power grab has increased at warp speed in the last few months. Now more than ever we need Americans to join in the fight to help save our country and providing limits on our Federal Government will do that. The limits we propose are legal, safe, and provided for in Article V of the Constitution and it is the SOLUTION AS BIG AS THE PROBLEM! 
Would you consider giving Convention of States your support by signing our petition and join the millions of Americans already fighting to take back our country. The below link is to our resources page where you can learn more about our mission. 
https://conventionofstates.com/resources
If you agree with our goals please sign our petition HERE? Each Ohio resident that signs the petition automatically generates emails to their state legislators in Columbus. The more support we have from Ohio residents increases our chance of garnering critical votes in Columbus. 
If you have any questions or would like to get more involved with Convention of States please give me a call at X.
Thank you.

